Please vote NO on HB 3429!

We have worked so hard to save endangered species with measure 100 - this includes sharks and rays.
Working at an aquarium, | am fortunate to see them and experience the awe of these animals every day.
They need our protection.

Please join us in supporting the original language including all shark and ray species in measure 100.

Thank you,
Beth Hawkyard



